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Dear Patients,

It is of utmost importance to limit the spread of COVID-19 in our community and among our 
most vulnerable members.

My Family Physicians will try to remain open as long as it is deemed safe . We are NOT testing 
for COVID-19 at our office and will adhere to the following procedures:

1. If you have traveled to Washington state, China, Europe, Iran, Japan or South Korea in the 
last 30 days OR had contact with someone who has recently traveled to these places or contact 
with someone who was diagnosed with COVID-19 Coronavirus; OR if you are having symptoms 
of fever, cough or shortness of breath, DO NOT COME IN. Please call us at 305-960-7978 for 
specific advice regarding self-isolation and testing.

2. If you are having a medical emergency including severe shortness of breath, please call 911           
immediately.

3. If your visit is NON essential (eg. getting results or refills, etc.) please we ask that you 
POSTPONE your visit until April or change your appointment to a Telephone visit (unfortunately 
these are not covered by insurances in Florida).
We are trying to “FLATTEN THE CURVE” by reducing social interaction and thus potential viral 
spread even among people who may be feeling well. We will send 3 month supplies of 
prescriptions to any patient due for their refills, or anyone who is concerned they may run out.

4. For patients who are still coming in for an appointment, PLEASE LIMIT VISITORS TO ONE 
PER PATIENT AND AVOID BRINGING CHILDREN IF AT ALL POSSIBLE to limit exposure in 
the office and the waiting room.

5. Any other patient who is uncomfortable coming into the office because of their risk of 
exposure, can schedule a telephone visit with Dr. King or Dr. Paz. Please be advised we are still 
trying to set this up and may take some time to be fully operational.

6. Lastly, in order to keep you and our patients safe and healthy, we are unable to take ANY 
walk-in patients at this time. Please call the office at 305-960-7978 so we can direct your care.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation!

Dr. Annia King & Dr. Jose Paz


